
	

Hector Street and Wolumba Street Bridge Replacements 
 
Dear resident and/or business owner 
 
We would like to inform you of work planned to be undertaken on Hector and Wolumba 
Streets, Chester Hill (see map on reverse side).  
 
Works will be completed one bridge at a time with Hector Street Bridge commencing first. 
 
Work being undertaken:  

 Demolition of existing bridges; 
 Earthworks, drainage system upgrade and service relocations; 
 Construction of retaining walls, footpaths, driveways, kerbs, gutters and traffic 

islands; and  
 Construction of new, wider bridges with new asphalt pavement, linemarking and 

signage. 
 
Timing 
Stage 1: Work on Hector Street Bridge to commence in May 2020 and is anticipated to be 
completed in October 2020 – weather permitting.   
Stage 2: Work on Wolumba Street Bridge is  expected to commence in October 2020 and 
is anticipated to be completed in March 2021 – weather permitting. 
 
Altered conditions 
The bridge will be closed in both directions for the duration of their respective works. 
 
Traffic control measures with detour routes for all vehicles will be in place 24 hours/day 
(see attached information). On street parking and local access will be affected during 
works. We apologise for any inconvenience caused during the construction of these 
improvements. 
 



	

   
 
Ben WEBB 
Manager Works & Projects 
Operations 
May 2020 
 

Location Map 
 

 
 

Contact us 
Project Officer – Nathan Looney 9707 5763 
For more information, go to  
www.cbcity.nsw.gov.au/councilprojects 



	

 
Light Vehicle Detour Route:  Hector Street Road Closure (Stage 1) 
 
 

 
 
 
 



	

Heavy Vehicle Detour Route:  Hector Street Road Closure (Stage 1) 
 

 


